
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Henry S     Class 2  David S   Class 3  Evelyn    Class 4  Thomas D 

 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Emily W, Mya A, Mila B, Lewis F, Evelyn T, Ella-Ray B 
Writer of the Week:  Clara P 
 

 

3rd February 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Francesca P    Class 2  Sienna E     Class 3  Hazel-Blossom G 
 

Badges:  
 

 
 
Headteacher awards:  Tiffany R, Finley R, William H, Lauren H, Afeni W 
 

Writer if the Week:  Lauren H 

Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to start by thanking all the staff for helping us to keep our schools open and for keeping everything 
settled for the children during the strike action that has occurred across the country this week.   
 
This has been a very active couple of weeks for lots of our children, with Bikeability and sports competitions  
happening for both schools.  Well done to the children who have done their Bikeability training - this is such an 
important thing to learn!  Also, lots of children have been involved in girls football, mixed friendly football and   
indoor athletics recently.  The children have represented both schools wonderfully well.  Thank you to the staff 
for taking the children, it can be a real challenge getting teams together in small schools! 
 
Next week is Children's Mental Health Week which includes Safer Internet Day on Tuesday.  Each week we    
include online safety guides in the newsletter, so please take a look at them as there are a lot of useful tips and 
suggestions included.  This week we have included a guide for Youtube Kids and here is a link to a useful       
resource Families - Children's Mental Health Week (childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk) 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Best Wishes 
Mr Baxter 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1  -  91% 
 

CLASS 2  -  91% 
 

CLASS 3  -  94% 
 

CLASS 4  -  92% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS 1  -  95% 

 
CLASS 2  -  99% 

 
CLASS 3  -  94% 

ATTENDANCE  

 Alexander G   (Green Star) 

 Catherine A, Joseph L, Matthew P  (Bronze Star) 

 Finn J    (Gold Star) 

 Noah W, Lily B (Silver Star) 

Morgan P, Henrietta W    (Bronze Star) 

Orla N   (Bronze Cup) 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/


 
 

 
     

DIARY 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Just Giving pages can be found at - 
 
 
 

 
 
NEEDWOOD                                 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/needwood  
 
ALL SAINTS, RANGEMORE        
Sally Ward is fundraising for NSPCC (justgiving.com) .  
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES 9.15 AM 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

14.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

16.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

17.3.23 MOTHERS DAY SERVICES (TIME TBC) 

17.2.23 PANCAKE RACES  3.00 PM 

17.2.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

14.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

16.3.23 PARENTS EVENING 

17.3.23 MOTHERS DAY SERVICES (TIME TBC) 

  

      ALL SAINTS         NEEDWOOD 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/needwood
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/all-saintsrangemore


 
 

 
     

 
  
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
     

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

   
 
 
Open to both Rangemore and Needwood children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


